FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Clearly COVID-19 has had a profound effect on the regions of the UK, including local government's finances with many authorities working hard to now generate much-needed income. 

Please can you let me know the locations and full details, including price, of all land and property that you currently have up for sale? 
The Council advertises commercial property available for sale/rent/lease etc. on its website, therefore, this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied. Please access the following link:

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/business/commercial-property-and-land/
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
